

17 April 2024

George Bryant

Via email: fyi-request-26137-fe0e7734@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear George,

Request for information in relation to Correspondence from CCC re Te Kaha for funding.

We respond to your request for Official Information received by Council on 18 March 2024 for the following information:

"I am requesting any correspondence from CCC or the Te Kaha team to aid in funding Te Kaha - Canterbury's Multi-Use Arena."

## Decision

We have decided to grant your request.

The document is attached with the email.

Yours faithfully

Sharon Mason

**Chief Executive Officer**